

December 20, 2018

Information Letter no. 40-2018

Dear Member Federations,

In connection with numerous concerns expressed on the issue of the current state of preparations for 2019 Senior European Fencing Championships in Düsseldorf, that will also be the Olympic Qualification tournament for Tokyo 2020, EFC COMEX has decided to delegate the representatives thereof for an inspection visit.

The visit was accomplished on December 17-18, 2018 which resulted in a brief summary and recommendations for LOC to support activities aimed to secure proper preparation and implementation of the aforementioned European Championships at the highest level.

Summary and recommendations are available in the attachment to this letter.

Best regards,

Jacek SLUPSKI

Secretary General